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Date: January 25, 2023
To: James Pruett, Harbor District; Summer Burlison, Planning Department
From: Midcoast Community Council
Subject: OceanCiders permits at new Harbor location

We write this letter in support of the OceanCiders planned opening at the Pillar Point Harbor.
The MCC (primarily ex-councilperson Dave Olson) has been aware of this project and its
owner, Meredith Kaysan since its days as SeaCiders in early 2022, attempting to help with
permitting issues with the Planning and Health Departments.

We support this low impact business for community members and visitors.  Based in a trailer
as it is, and using low impact cups, it’s an ideal business for the Coastside.  The ADA
improvements for the trail connecting to the coastal trail are an additional public benefit.

The MCC supports Oceanciders, similar to our support for the Half Moon Bay Distillery with
their parking issues, and the support we gave Hop Dogma with the ABC, back in 2013.   All
are good instances of low impact, locally owned business.

s/Gregg Dieguez, Chair
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